The CAS Computer Committee Spring 2017 Semester Report
This semester the CAS Computer Committee successfully proposed amendments to the CAS
Faculty Council governance document. The Computer Committee is now officially the CAS
Technology Committee. The committee’s charge was amended to include making
recommendations to the dean and to other appropriate individuals or bodies relevant to
use of technology in instruction, research and administration. Furthermore, departmental
representatives will act as liaisons between CAS departments and the University with
regard to technology such as online development and instruction, software support,
hardware and infrastructure and new technology as it develops on campus. This semester
the committee also discussed and reviewed accepted USF technology fee proposals from
2016 in an effort to formulate interdisciplinary ideas from CAS departments to submit for
the 2017 tech fee cycle. The 2017-2018 committee may submit such a proposal. Thank you
to this year’s members for their service. Claudia Cooperman



